
Arvin K. Rothschild 

ARVIN K. ROTHSCHILD 
UNIVERSAL MARION BUILDING 

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202 

December 13, 1973 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have just returned from a business trip to find your most 
interesting letter of December 6th. I have taken the liberty 
of sending a copy to Bob Sherrill. 

I will be in touch with you soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

AKR/la 


